
Hello Snowmobile NB members, 
 
You have noticed that the mornings are colder, the days go shorter, the dark 
weather of November has arrived at our doors.. All of this may sound boring, 
but let’s look on the bright side! The snowmobile season will soon be here! 
 
At the Grey Rock Quality Hotel, our team looks forward to welcoming you 
with your snowmobiles! We have everything to accommodate you on 
site; swimming pool, restaurant, Casino amusement center, heated garages as 
well as the most beautiful snowmobile trails near the hotel and even more! 
 
We look forward to welcoming you this winter on your next snowmobile 
getaway! 
  
Phone :  506-737-2000 
Facebook : https://www.facebook.com/GreyRockQualityInnHotel  
Website : Home :: Grey Rock Quality Hotel 
 

 


